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January 31, 2018 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20426 

Re: Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC 
Docket No. CP16-10-000 
Supplemental Materials  

Dear Ms. Bose: 

On October 13, 2017, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission issued an order granting a 
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC.  In this 
filing, Mountain Valley submits the following supplemental materials: 

Attachment Description of Materials Filing Type 

A Letter to FERC re candy darter (update to letter filed on January 
16, 2018) 

Public 

B Species assessment to address potential impacts to candy darter 
(update to assessment filed on January 16, 2018) 

Privileged 

 
Mountain Valley requests that, pursuant to 18 C.F.R. § 388.112, the Commission treat the 
privileged information as non-public.  Mountain Valley has marked the attachments as 
appropriate “CUI//PRIV – DO NOT RELEASE” or similar in accordance with the 
Commission’s April 14, 2017 guidance.  The person to be contacted regarding the request to 
treat these materials as non-public is Paul Diehl, (412) 395-5540 or pdiehl@eqt.com. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 553-5786 or 
meggerding@eqt.com.  Thank you.   

       Respectfully submitted, 

MOUNTAIN VALLEY PIPELINE, LLC 
by and through its operator,  
EQM Gathering Opco, LLC  

By:   

Matthew Eggerding 
Counsel, Midstream 

Attachments     
cc: All Parties 

Paul Friedman, OEP 
Lavinia DiSanto, Cardno, Inc. 
Doug Mooneyhan, Cardno, Inc. 


